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To the NSW Legislative Council’s Standing Committee on Social 

Issues – Inquiry into the Modern Slavery Act 2018 and associated 

matters 

 

11 October 2019 
 

As a professional service provider that trains and equips businesses 

and organisations to be leaders in addressing modern slavery in their 

supply chains and operations, we at Unchained Business Services 

write to endorse the NSW Modern Slavery Act 2018 and encourage 

the NSW Parliament to ensure the full passing of this legislation as it 

was intended in June 2018.  

 

As experts in the field of modern slavery intervention with several year’s 

on-field experience working closely with survivors of forced labour, we 

trust that the Modern Slavery Act 2018 and the proposed amendments in 

2019 will, of primary importance, consider the needs of victims and 

survivors of this abhorrent trade above that of business community in 

Australia.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to write this submission. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Stephen Morse and Mrs Sarah Morse 

Founders and Directors 


